
Glenasmole News

Glenasmole Movie Night 

Glenasmole Movie Night was a huge success! 

The children had a magical evening. You can see a short video of the night on

Class Dojo.  
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This year on Thursday the 21st of December we will have a small

Christmas performance in each class and would love for you all to come

along. 

 Our performance times are as follows: 

 Infants: 9.40-9.55

1st and 2nd: 9.55-10.15 

3rd and 4th: 10.15-10.35 

5th and 6th: 10.35-11.00 

Parents are invited to stay behind for tea, coffee, biscuits and chats at 11.00

while the children are on break. 

On Tuesday the 19th of December we are having a
Christmas Jumper day. 

Get out your most festive jumper or even use some
Christmas decorations to make your own. 

Don’t be afraid to get creative.
 

Christmas Performance

Ní Neart Go Cur Le Chéile

Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Tree Decorations

We are decorating the Christmas tree outside tomorrow
and are asking if each child could bring in one old
decoration that they would like to put on the tree.

End of Term
Next Friday the 22nd of December is the last day of

term. 
We will finish school at 12:00.


